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Illinois Secretary of State, PIU Fax Disconnec�on No�ce 

 
The Illinois  Secretary of State, Police Inquiry Unit (PIU), will soon disconnect the fax line utilized by 
law enforcement agencies  to send documents  to the unit.  If documents must be sent to PIU, 
please email them to: sospolicepiu@ilsos .gov.   
 
For any questions regarding this  change, please contact PIU at 217-785-0309. 
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